WORLD FEDERATION OF NATIONAL MATHEMATICS COMPETITIONS

The Inaugural Meeting of the World Federation of National Mathematics

Competitions (ICME-5, Adelaide, 28 August 1984)

Twenty mathematicians from ten countries attended the inaugural meeting of
the World Federation of National Mathematics Competitions. It was agreed
that there was a general need to set up an organisation which would be a
focal point and a resource centre for mathematicians who were concerned with,
or would like to be connected with, national mathematics competitions.

The following committee was elected:
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